
                                                                               
        January 2021 Board Memo

To:      Board of Trustees

From: Kristie Roseborough, Activities Director

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal

Date:   January 2021

Re:      Athletic Director Report 

Homedale Board of Trustees,

We are looking forward to our Boys Basketball season to begin. The first practice was January 
4th. Our first game is scheduled for January 19th. We expect a successful season for our boys 
this year. 

We will be hosting our home Academic Bowl meet on January 13th. Our Academic Bowl has 
been quite successful placing 1st and 2nd in previous bowls they have competed at.  

Go Trojans!

                                         

    


